
 

 cts@churchplantingamerica.org  904-378-6674 

Monthly Gift Received:  
                  $100.00 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Prayer Letter –  September 2018 

 

Dear Partners in Ministry 

 

September is a very busy month with trips scheduled to North Carolina, 
Georgia, Florida, and Texas.  Your prayers and financial support enable me 
to serve these churches and pastors!  Just this week I was able to spend time 
with a dynamic young man planning to plant a church in a multi-cultural area 
adjacent to a major US city.  It is amazing how God connects people! 
 

NATIONAL CHURCH PLANTING MONTH 
 
The reason I am asking all of my supporters—and others—to respond to this 
financial appeal, is because there are so many wonderful young church 
planters who need assistance.  In fact, the requests for help exceed our 
resources! 

 
Every gift, regardless of amount, is needed and appreciated.  These funds do 
not go toward my support, they are to help God-called church planters 
succeed! 

 
From the bottom of my heart I am asking you to partner with me in giving 
church planters the resources they need to impact their “Jerusalem” (Acts 
1:8) for Jesus Christ!  Please make your check payable to CPA and mark it 
“NCPM” to be certain it is placed in the appropriate account.  Thank you! 
 
 

In Him, 

Charles T. Shoemaker 

President 
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